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 Melanie's law has added a lot regarding license loss.  Hardship license is only granted at the
reasonable discretion of the registry.  There must be no evidence driving once the license has
been suspended or revoked.  The applicant must have a documented and legitimate hardship.
The applicant must provide a letter from his employer including the work hours and need for
hardship license.  If self employed you must provide proof of self employment such as business
certificate , tax forms and so forth.  You may get a 7 day a week 12 hour license or Cinderella
license and you must enroll in the 24 D program.  Your case must be resolved.  
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